
MONTEREY PENINSULA REGIONAL PARK DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  

 
 
DATE:    September 12, 2018 
TO:   Board of Directors  
FROM: Rafael Payan, General Manager  
SUBJECT: Review and Approval of Memorandum of Understanding for 

Lead Agency Designation with Cities of Monterey and Seaside 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
This item has been tabled. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
To be determined. 
 
FUNDING SOURCE: 
To be determined. 
 
FUNDING BALANCE:  
To be determined. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
The cities of Monterey and Seaside have been in discussion with MPRPD, exploring 
various potential site improvements at Laguna Grande that may enhance park-user 
experience.  The Board will be provided an update on this matter at a future Board 
meeting. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
Not applicable. 
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